
WEST HARTFORD ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

NOTICE OF DECISION  

 

 

The Town of West Hartford Zoning Board of Appeals, at the Virtual Regular Meeting on 

Wednesday, June 16, 2021, took the following action: 

 

VARIANCE APPLICATIONS APPROVED: 

 
 

#08-21 365 Ridgewood Road- Petition of C. Dinep and T. Efremoff (R.O.) 

requesting a variance to section 177-20, D.  Requesting a +/- 9-foot 

variance to the 55’ building line on Ridgewood Road for the projection of 

a one-car garage.  R-10 zone 

 (Submitted for ZBA receipt on June 16, 2021.  Variance application 

approved on June 16, 2021). 
 

 
The final approved plans and the applications related to the above items are available for 

public review by sending an email request to brittany.bermingham@westhartfordct.gov 

or calling 860.561.7557 to schedule a review appointment.   

 

The effective date of this action is Friday, July 2, 2021. 

 

Todd Doyle, Chairman ZBA 

Brittany Bermingham, ZBA Secretary 

 

Dated this the 17th day of June, 2021.  

Posted online on Thursday, June 17, 2021. 

https://www.westhartfordct.gov/fs/resource-manager/view/40cb54ce-bcbd-4ce3-b339-ebd464eebf96

